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Earth Day  

Lots of brilliant recycling crafts and earthy creative    

goodness went on at the start of the week.  

Our year 6 class also went litter picking. 

All the lovely creations were available to take home for 

a small donation. Thank you to everyone who got    

something, an amazing £163 was collected. 

Thank you to the MSSA for organising and to those who 

donated things for us to use.  

Box2bfit 

Unfortunately, box2bfit did not 

go ahead this week, due to   

unforeseen circumstances      

completely out of our control.  

Dave sends his apologies and is 

working on booking in a        

rescheduled date. 

There are still spaces for the 

following clubs: 

 Athletics (Y3,4,5&6) 

 Basketball with JD 

 Choir (Y2,3,4,5&6) 

 Collective Worship 

 Drawing Club (FS&Y1) 

 Football (FS,Y1&2) 

 Football (Y3&4) 

 Football (Y5&6) 

 Girls Football 
(Y3,4,5&6) 

 Homework Club 
(Y3,4,5&6) 

 Outdoor Games 
(Y3,4,5&6) 

 Quidditch (Y4,5&6) 

 Rounders (Y3,4,5&6) 

 Street dance with     
Caroline 

 Summer Sports 
(FS,Y1&2) 

 Syddall Soldiers 
(Y2,3,4,5 & 6) 

 Tennis (Y3,4,5&6) 

Clubs can be booked via the 
payment section of the School 
Gateway. Homework club can 

be found via the clubs section. 

Safeguarding Children in Our School 

It is the responsibility of everyone to hold the safeguarding of children 

ahead of anything else. 

This is a priority in our school. 

We have many systems and procedures in place should any concerns 

be raised.                                          

If you have any concerns about a child, no matter how trivial you may 

feel they are, please speak to a member of school staff. Conversations 

in school are frequent and always in the best interests of children.  

If you would like to speak directly to Mrs McHarg or Mr Saunders, 

please do so. 

OUT OF HOURS emergency support, please contact North Yorkshire 

County Council on 01609 780 780. 

There will be a change to the 

menu on Thursday 16th May. 

Chicken burger 

Wedges & Tomato ketchup 

 

Baked beans, cheese or tuna 

jacket potato 

 

Ice cream & 

waffles 

Apply for Free School Meals 
 

Did you know you can apply for 
FSM Online. 

In just a few simple steps and a 
matter of minutes you will         

receive an instant decision on 
whether your application has been 

successful. 
 

To access the form please follow 
the link:  

 
Synergy - Enquiry 

(northyorks.gov.uk)  

https://r1.ddlnk.net/4BPJ-1CNA5-34L1W0-16IKU6-1/c.aspx
https://r1.ddlnk.net/4BPJ-1CNA5-34L1W0-16IKU6-1/c.aspx
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Weekly Attendance
Year 6 Year 5 Year 4 Year 3 Year 2 Year 1 Rec

Dates for Diary 

Chandler 

Lola 

Lincoln 

Bentley 

Sophie 

Oliver 

Amelia-Maisy 

Arwyn 

Mason 

Robyn 

Myles 

Ethan 

Jasper & Abel 

Connor 

Henry 

David 

Iona 

Lilly 

Harry 

Gracie 

Ethan 

Bella 

Ashton 

Lily 

Year 3 

Serenity, Ollie, Gabrian, 

Harvey, Logan, Sophie, 

Aidan 

Jacob & Logan 

Leo, Millie, Caitlin,   

Amelia 

Daniel 

Noah & Jack 

Joe 

Sophie 

Ollie 

Katherine & 

Harley 

Lucas 

Johnny 

Holleigh-Grace 

Emmett 

Dexter 

Reuben 

Maciie 

Amelia 

Monday 29th April - International Dance Day 

Wednesday 1st May - Year 3 Swimming (Don’t forget swimming kits) 

Thursday 2nd May - Panathlon (Letters have been sent to those attending) 

Monday 6th May  - Bank Holiday 

W/C 13th May  - Year 6 SAT’s Week 

The MSSA need help! 

They’re looking to appoint a new 

treasurer to keep a record of their 

finances and complete annual returns. 

Could this be you? 

Please speak to Mrs Smith if you 

would like more information. 

Uniform Swap Shop 
 

We deeply apologise for our uniform swap 

shop not being out on Wednesday. 

There is lots and lots to choose from, so 

please come and have a look on Wednesday 

15th May at 3:30 (weather permitting). 

All our Summer dates 

will be out shortly, so 

keep a look out! 


